

September 9, 2013 *5 Tishri 5774* 

RBA Management, LLC ATTN: Scott Baird 37 South Midland Avenue Nyack, NY 10960

Dear Scott,

We are writing to express our sincere appreciation to you on behalf of the students, faculty and administration of Golda Och Academy. We appreciate the tireless efforts that you and RBA Management, LLC have invested in our new Wilf Lower School Campus.

We know that our Building Committee and the Golda Och Academy Board of Trustees join us in expressing our deepest gratitude and appreciation. When students and their parents first saw the beautiful new campus on September 9, they were amazed at this state of the art environment for 21st century learning.

It has truly been a pleasure working with you and RBA Management, LLC.

Sincerely,

Mark Wilf

Bergon Construction

Mad Lilf

Garden Homes

Joyce Raynor, PhD

Head of School

Sheryl Pearlstein

Chair, Board of Trustees